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Arthur “Art” Simril is an Investigator with the Hotline Division, Department of Defense, 
Office of the Inspector General.  He is responsible for the receipt and processing of 
hotline complaints involving fraud, waste, abuse, mismanagement and other violations 
received from the public, Armed Forces personnel, various non-government entities as 
well as Members of Congress.  He prepares and conducts Hotline initial and 
sustainment training for assigned personnel. 
   
Mr. Simril retired from the U.S. Army in 2008 as a Chief Warrant Officer 4.  He was a 
Special Agent assigned to the Army’s Criminal Investigation Division (CID).  With almost 
25 years of investigative experience, Mr. Simril has conducted felony criminal 
investigations involving violations of military and federal law that involved persons, 
property, drug, white collar crimes and other sensitive matters.  He has led several high 
profile criminal investigations including the abuse of prisoners at the Abu Ghraib Prison 
in Iraq.  He has held progressively responsible positions including multiple tours as a 
Special Agent in Charge.  He has been assigned as the Deputy Inspector General and 
Deputy Chief of Operations for CID command where he provided critical oversight and 
guidance to CID elements worldwide.   
 
Mr. Simril holds a Bachelor of Science degree in Organization Security and 
Management from the University of Phoenix.  He is also a graduate of many law 
enforcement and criminal investigative courses including the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation’s National Academy (203rd Session), the Royal Canadian Mounted Police 
Academy’s Major Case Management Course, and the Army’s Inspector General 
Academy.    


